
From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               12 November 2018 14:52
To:                                   'Edmonton County, Enquiries'
Subject:                          RE: urgent EOOED049
 
Importance:                   High
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
 
I am writing in regard to the case number EOOED049 which was discharged on the 09/08/2018, I was wondering if possible could I get a
list of all court dates this case was in court.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Simon Cordell


